
CORSICANA HIGH SCHOOL 

ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 

Monday, January 11, 2016 

 

President Lowell Thompson called the meeting to order at 6:10pm.  The following topics were discussed: 

 Minutes from the previous meeting, held on December 14th, were distributed to those present.  The motion was 

made by Chris Aldama and seconded by Lori Ray to approve the minutes as distributed.  All approved. 

 Financial Report – Treasurer Mark Jordan distributed the Financial Report, showing we have approximately 

$10,500 in the account. 

 Committee Reports – there were none. 

 Coaches’ requests  

o Girls’ Track is requesting money for a pop-up tent.  Coach Paley-Berry brought an estimate for a tent with 

no logo for $1126.74.  A motion was made by Lowell Thompson and seconded by Jason Ray to accept the 

bid for the tent.  The motion passed. 

o The coach for Girls’ Powerlifting, Coach Gentry, thanked the Booster Club for the funding to supply the 

Powerlifting team with new t-shirts.  She said they looked great at their recent event, represented CHS well, 

and also had 2 first place winners at the meet. 

 Some old business was addressed from the Fall Banquet.  Lowell Thompson asked the Booster Club about paying 

for decorations for the Fall Banquet.  A motion was made by Anele Richardson, and seconded by Cindy Cates, that 

we reimburse Barbara Kelly $75.25 for the purchase of table decorations for the banquet.  The motion passed.   

 A motion was made by Mark Jordan for the meeting to be adjourned at 6:20pm.  The motion was 

seconded by Chris Aldama. 

 The next meeting will be February 8, 2016 at 6:00pm in the Community Room at Tiger Stadium.   


